
We would like to invite you to our Family Picnic Lunch on Friday 22nd June 2018 at 12pm until 1.30pm, on our school 

grounds, to celebrate National Picnic Week and as a thank you to all our families for their support this year.   

All family members, including siblings, grandparents etc are invited.      

  

We are offering a picnic lunch of a roll (choice of filling, cheese, ham or tuna), cocktail sausages, pizza slice, 

crisps, shortbread and a drink at the cost of £2.50 per adult and £2.30 per child.  Please complete the pre-order 

form on the back of this letter.  Order forms must be returned by Wednesday 13th June, 9.30am.  Unfortunately, 

any orders received after this date cannot be processed.  Normal children’s pre-order forms have been sent today, 

the only choice for this day will be the picnic.   

If children wish to bring a packed lunch from home, that is absolutely fine, and they will still be involved with the 

day, eating their lunch outside. 

 

All you need to bring is a picnic blanket and the Sun…!!! 

 

Please can we request that no other food/drink to be brought on to the premises.   

 

Any siblings must remain with parents/carers at all times. 

 

We would ask you to support us by leaving the site promptly at 1.30pm, for the children to continue with the rest 

of their school day.  Normal collection time will remain at 3.15pm. 

  

The PTA—FROGS have bought some garden games with the money you helped us raise from the Easter fete, these 

will be available to use on the day.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all on the day for picnic fun…!!! 


